26th October, 1960.

Deor Sirs,

I revert to ny letter of the 20th instant, regarding
the motor ship "DILOMA", Shell Tankers now sdvise us that
there sre [ifteen ships laid up at Lough Swilly, waich will
be moved to a breaking-up Port in the nesr future. I enclose
a copy of my letter of fo-day's date in this respect,
addressed Yo the Uwners.

It has been decided that you should undertake these
Surveys as you are much betier nlaced to deal with them

than Mr. Wagsott who, being on his own, cannot leave his d
Port unattended for any length of time. I have advised :
Hr. Tagsott accordingly. '

Yours faithfully,

Lssistant Seoretary.

The Surveyors,
BELEAST
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